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Saturday Vigil 23rd February 
 
сΦолǇƳ  Wǳǎǝƴ .ǳǩƎƛŜƎ wLt 
 
Sunday 24th February 
7th Sunday in Ordinary Time   
лфΦлл  aŀŜǾŜ [ŀǊƪƛƴ ŀƴŘ tŀǳƭ  
.ǊŀƴƴƛƎŀƴ τōǊƻǘƘŜǊ ϧ ǎƛǎǘŜǊς wLt 
 
 
ммΦлл tŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ   
Monday  25th February  
 bƻ Ƴŀǎǎ   
Tuesday  26th February  
лфΦол  IŜƴǊȅ /ƻǎǎŜȅ wLt  
Wednesday  27th February   
лфΦол  aŀǊȅ wƻōƛƴǎƻƴ wLt   
Thursday 28th February 
лфΦол    

/ƻƴǘΥ-  

Please remember to switch off your mobile phone before Mass 
God deserves all our attention  Thank you. 

                                            
Important Contacts. 

Hospital / Home visits.  Sick Communion,  
If you are sick or going into hospital and would like a visit or  Holy  Communion,  
call the office on 0118 978 0348 or call Fr. David.  
Baptisms—Firstly, speak to Deacon Ben after 11.00 Mass on any Sunday   
                     email bndubuisi@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 
Other Priests in the area : Fr Marcus Brisley  01252 876820 
Fr. Danny Mc Avoy  01344 425729,   Fr Kevin Bidgood 01344 620591 
Safeguarding:  Parish Office 0118 978 0348; SVP: David Thomas 07786 492948  

тτтΦол ǇƳ 9ȄǇƻǎƛǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ  
                                   .ƭŜǎǎŜŘ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ  
тΦолǇƳ  ¦/a Ƴŀǎǎ  
Friday  1st March  
St David, Patron of Wales 
лфΦол  [ǳƛƎƛ tŜǊŜƎƻ wLt όнлǘƘ !ƴƴƛǾύ   
wƻǎŀǊȅ ŀƊŜǊ Ƴŀǎǎ 
 
Saturday  2nd March 
лфΦол    
млΦллτмлΦол /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ  
                     
Saturday Vigil 2nd March 
 
сΦолǇƳ  aŀƭŎƻƭƳ CǊƻǳŘŜ ϧ  
                           /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ wǳǎǎŜƭƭ  wLt 
 
Sunday 3rd March 
8th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   
лфΦлл  tŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ 
 
 
ммΦлл  

 

Parish Office Opening Times :- Tuesday to Friday, 08.30 to 13.30    
The Parish Office is closed all day Monday. Your Parish Administrator, Una Smith,  
can be contacted on  Tel: 0118 978 0348 or email  wokingham@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk   

Love without measure 
Love your enemies and do good to those who 
hate you? Surely that's a recipe for becoming a 
doormat, yet this is what Jesus is asking us to do 
in today's gospel.  
 
The six o'clock news fuels our anger. We want to 
hit back at the terrorists who hurt us. We want to 
see consequences for those who kill or maim or 
take away from us. Jesus' advice doesn't make 
any sense. How can we love those we don't even 
like! How can we forgive when punishment feels 
more human. But in the words of Martin Luther 

King Jr "When you live by the rule 'an eye for an eye and a tooth for a tooth’, you 
end up with a nation of blind and toothless people”. 
 
These are tremendous words, because they tell us that when we respond to those 
who hate us with love instead of recrimination, we defeat evil. So how do we make it 
work? Firstly we have to know that love isn't a warm fuzzy emotion that leaps out of 
a Valentine's card. Love is a decision. Love is not a feeling it's a choice. We have to 
make decision to do good and then do it. We know we are loved by the way we are 
treated, and in the same way we have to show others that we love them by the way 
we treat them. Next come the  rules. Do not judge and you will not be judged . Do 
not condemn and you will not be condemned. Give and it will be given to you. In 
short we have to treat everyone the way we would like to be treated ourselves 
whether we like them or not. If everyone could live their lives by Jesus' teaching,   
conflict and war would be confined to dusty history books.  



In your prayers, please remember Rosemary Bayless and Pat     
Humphries who have recently died.   Also pray for all who are sick,  
in  hospital or housebound especially  Mary Ann Froude, Daniel 
Sutton,  Hugh Dwan,  Joseph Nemeth, Natalie Mahon, Stephen 

Sweeney, Sarah White, Daniel Neylon, Freda Petley and  Sr Veronica.  

Last Week’s Collection : 
Standing Orders: £1262 
Envelopes: £160 Cash: £659 
Thank you for your Contribution      
Portsmouth Diocese  Charity No: 246871 

 
‘Love one another as I have loved you’ 
Are you considering a vocation to the 
priesthood or consecrated life?  To  
explore further, contact Fr. John Cooke.  
Tel: 01329 318 869 or e/m                         
vocations@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk  
 

Do you have any religious 
books for young children that 

your own family has grown out 

of?  We would like to improve 

the selection available at the 

back of the church and any     

suitable that you could donate 

would be much appreciated.   

 The UCM Annual Day of Recollection this year 
will be held in the Keenan Rooms on Saturday 
March 23rd at 9.45 am – 3.30 pm.  Dr Paul Severn 
will be leading us through the theme of “Mary in 
the Gospels”.  All ladies of the Parish, and their 
guests, are warmly invited.  More details and ǎƛƎƴ 
ǳǇ ǎƘŜŜǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ¦/a ƴƻǝŎŜ ōƻŀǊŘΦ 

A meeting in solidarity, humility, and penitence. Faced with widespread and growing 
sense of horror and pain following new reports and revelations of very serious cases of 
sexual abuse involving members of the clergy, on September 12, 2018, at the end of 
one of the meetings of the Council of Cardinals,  it was announced that the Holy Father 
had  decided to call a meeting in the Vatican for February 21-24, 2019. The meeting 
would be a broad approach to the theme 'The Protection of Minors in the Church’.
(www.pbc2019.org.) 
This week the Pope and all senior clerics from around the world are taking part in that 
meeting called by Pope Francis to address the protection of minors within the Catholic 
Church worldwide in the light of the abuse suffered by them within the communities of 
the Church. On Saturday evening, there will be a Penitential Liturgy. Pope Francis has 
asked that we all pray for those involved and to ask the Lord's pardon for our failings. 
On Sunday morning, at 8.30 UK time, they will gather in Rome for the celebration of 
Holy Mass, seeking the Lord's blessings on the work accomplished and for the          
challenges ahead. Please do unite your prayers at our parish celebration of Mass with 
this    intention. An excellent website provides detailed information about this event: 
www.pbc2019.org.  

Would you like  to assist with Marriage Preparation  in the parish?  I am seeking 
married couples who would be willing to train as mentors and assist in delivering 
a new and exciting Marriage Course  called ‘Smart Loving’ .  If you are interested 
please let me know . Fr David  

MEN: REJOICE AND BE GLAD!  A half day of reflection on Pope Francis’ Apostolic        
Exhortation DŀǳŘŀǘŜ Ŝǘ 9Ȅǎǳƭǘate. Led by Deacon John Edwards on Saturday 
30th March 9.30am - 1.30pm  in the Keenan Rooms.  £6 to include a simple 
shared lunch. Please sign up at the back of church or contact Graham Powell  for 
further information    (07940 812031 grpwll@gmail.com)  Organised by             
Wokingham Catenians for men of the parish. 

Women’s World Day of Prayer 
at All Saints Church, Friday 1st 
March, 11 am. For further  
information please see the 
poster on our noticeboard. 

The next meeting of the UCM will be the Annual 
General Meeting on Thursday 28th February.   
We will start with Mass in Corpus Christi Church 
at 7.30 pm after the Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament.  We will then have our service of  
Renewal of Commitment 

Film Show: Friday 15 March at 7.30 - 9.30 PM in the Keenan Rooms. Please come 
and join us to watch an inspiring film about Faith - challenging and modern, which 
should appeal to all ages. (Requires Parental Guidance).  'GOD'S NOT DEAD'. 114 
mins long ( Nick Olszyk of /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ²ƻǊƭŘ wŜǇƻǊǘ gave it his highest rating of five 
reels, calling the film "a tremendously entertaining film that leads to God, not in   
addition to its quality but through its quality”.  

Do you drive past Acorn Drive on your way to 09-00 Sunday mass? A request for a lift 
from a new parishioner who has just moved there.  If you can help , please call the 
parish office for details. 

Bishop Philip Egan has issued a pastoral 
letter to be read at all masses this     
weekend.  There are paper copies of the 
letter available at the back of the church 
should you wish to take one home. You 
can also find all the Pastoral Letters from 
Bishop Philip and many other interesting 
items through the Portsmouth Diocese 
enews  -  
 

http://www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk/
enews/current.php 

mailto:grpwll@gmail.com
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ignatius_Press

